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Hey Jon,  

 

Just wanted to say thank you and that you made Freddie's birthday a huge success!  It 

was so much fun and laughter....I haven't laughed that hard since I saw Hangover!  I 

looked over photos from some of my friends cameras and noticed that all the shots 

were of everyone laughing!  Really a great time and great theme.  Thank you so much 

again for being so great, so funny and so entertaining!  Loved, loved, loved it!   

 

Thanks again and I would recommend you all to anyone!   

 

Thanks, Trish 

 

 
________________________________ 
 
Tricia R. Somers 
SOMERS STAINED GLASS CORP. 
108 Brook Avenue  
Deer Park, NY 11729 
631-667-0262 
trishrsomers@mac.com 
http://www.somersstainedglass.com 
 
 

 

 


